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Reference:   FOI.1964.19 

Subject:    NHS Continuing Healthcare 

Date of Request: 18 November 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
When carrying out an assessment of eligibility for NHS Continuing Healthcare, a relevant body 
must ensure that a multi-disciplinary team undertakes an assessment of needs, or has 
undertaken an assessment of needs, that is an accurate reflection of that person’s needs at the 
date of the assessment of eligibility for NHS Continuing Healthcare. 
  
Please provide a copy of the form/s, used for the assessment of needs as described above, or 
point to where it can be found. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) in line with all NHS Wales Health Boards follow the 
National Framework for Continuing NHS Healthcare for the assessment of needs.  
 
This information is already within the public domain therefore the UHB has applied an Exemption 
under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act) as the information is 
accessible by another means.  
 
Documentation on Continuing Health Care used and adhered to by the UHB can be found on the 
Health in Wales website. 
 
For ease of reference please click on the attached link which will take you directly to the webpage: 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/continuingnhshealthcare 
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